
	
On	the	Railway	
	

• We	carried	734	passengers	over	eight	running	days	in	January.	
	

• New	concrete	sleepers	were	laid	around	the	Humber	Street.		
	

• There	was	an	early	Spring	cleanup	of	the	workshop	and	break	room.	
	

• A	start	was	made	to	replace	a	broken	signal	light.	
	

• Corrosion	replacement	work	has	restarted	on	guard’s	van	F	668.	
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B10	Turns	100	This	Year	
	

It	is	steam	loco	B10’s	centenary	year,	so	we	are	planning	a	week	of	fun	to	celebrate.		
	
B10’s	100th	birthday	party	will	take	place	on	Saturday	19	October,	and	the	
celebrations	will	continue	the	next	day	(the	20th)	and	through	Labour	weekend	
(26-28	October).	
	
Plans	are	still	being	drawn	up,	but	please	mark	your	calendars,	and	we	would	
appreciate	any	help	you	can	give	to	make	this	a	really	special	event.				
	

			 	
	

Coffee	and	a	Chat,	Friday	9	February	–	THIS	Friday!		
	
Our	regular	monthly	Coffee	Chats	are	held	from	10am	on	the	second	Friday	of	
the	month	at	The	Brydone.	Anyone,	whether	a	member	or	not,	is	welcome	to	
come	along	for	a	cuppa	and	a	chat!	
	

	


